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TOCO PLANNING CONSULTANTS LTD.

TOWN PLANNING, ENVIRONMENT & DEVELOPMENT CONSULTANCY
Unit No. 5, 13/F., Technology Plaza,

No. 651 King's Road,

North Point, Hong Kong

Tel: 2895 0168

Fax: 2677 2862

E-mail: tocoplanning@hotmail.com

—_:_‘ansgfarﬁ;alr?g’ Board Website: http://www.tocoplanning.com

15/F North Point Government Offices
333 Java Road
North Point, Hong Kong

Your ref.: TPB/A/TM/530

Dear Sir/ Madam, 29 July, 2020

Section 17 Planning Review Application for a Proposed Columbarium

at Gig Lok Monastery, Lot No. 2011 (Part) in D.D. 132, Tuen Mun
(Application No.:A/TM/530)

We refer to the captioned section 17 review application submitted on 23.12.2019.

Subsequent to the submission of the Planning Review Statement on 7.4.2020, we have
submitted a Quantitative Risk Assessment Report on the high pressure gas pipeline located
in the vicinity of the temple on 8.6.2020. We also need more time to address the public
concerns and to provide more details on the background of the temple and the operation of
the columbarium. Therefore, we request that the consideration of the planning review

application by the Town Planning Board could be deferred for two months.

Yours faithfully,

Toco Planning Consultants Ltd.

Ted Chan
Managing Director

cc DPO/TM&YLW — Mr. LEE Ka Ho, Kent
Client

TED T. C. CHAN
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